
 

 

 

 

  

This week our Collective 

Worship theme was: 

Generosity  
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Spellings 

Children should now have a new login in for their Spellings Shed accounts this year.  

Please find a link below to the login area: 

https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login?return_url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.spellingshed.com%2Fen-gb 

For week beginning Monday 12th December children will complete list 13 for their year groups. 

Spellings can also be found at: 

https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/junior-curriculum-maps  

Writer of the Week 

  

 

Writer of the Week 

Year 3-Edward Burdon  

Year4– Vidol Simon and Oscar Hubball 

Year 5-Ollie Timmins  

Year 6-Prabhdeep Thiara and Sofia Vaughan  

School Dinners 

This term we have a new menu. Please find it attached to the bottom of the newsletter. 

Next week back will be week 1 

School dinners are £2.50 per day which is payable on Pay360. If your child would like a school dinner, they can order one daily. All they 

need to do is inform their class teacher during the dinner register.  

All meals are freshly prepared on site and there is always the choice of jacket potatoes or sandwiches if your child does not like the main 

menu option that day. 

Year 4 have won the golden jacket this week. 

Next week, look out for Mrs Banner and Mrs Beason in the golden jacket! 

In the words of one of our pupils “Year 4 are unstoppable!” 

Which class will win next week?......... 

 

 

https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login?return_url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.spellingshed.com%2Fen-gb
https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/junior-curriculum-maps


Dates for your Diary (new information in bold)  

In order to make it easy for parents to find the information needed. Diary dates will be on the 

newsletter every week. Any new additions/ amendments are in bold to make them easy to 

identify and add to your diary. 

 

Sunday 11th December– A group of Carol singers will be invited to represent the school at the church service at Christ Church at 

4.00pm. You will be contacted (via a Microsoft form) if your child is asked to take part. 

Monday 12th December– Year 3 trip to Dudley zoo 

Monday 12th December– A group of Carol singers will visit James Beattie House– You will be contacted (via a text message) if 

your child is taking part. 

Tuesday 13th December- Christmas dinner in school/ Christmas jumper day £1 cash donation for save the children. 

Wednesday 14th December– Lower school carol singing 3.30pm 

Thursday 15th December– Upper school Carol singing 3.30pm 

Thursday 15th December CHANGE OF TIMES- 9.30am– Lower School Leaf assembly 10.15am Upper School Leaf Assembly. 

(teachers will inform you if your child is receiving a leaf) 

Friday 16th December—Service in church 1.30pm Parents are welcome to attend. If you are happy to support us with walking 

to and from church, please complete the form: https://forms.office.com/e/tySQRZDhy5 

Friday 16th December– Break up for Christmas  

Tuesday  3rd January– School reopens- Spring term begins.  

Friday 6th January– Inspiration Day– whole school  

Thursday 19th January– Girls’ Football– Nishkam  HOME– information will  be sent out via a Microsoft form. 

Thursday 26th January– Year 6 trip to Black Country Museum.  

Thursday 2nd February– Kenya Day 

Thursday 16th February– Children break up for half term. 

Friday 17th February– INSET DAY– SCHOOL CLOSED 

Friday 31st March– Break up for Easter  

Monday 17th April– School reopens-Summer term begins. 

Monday 1st May—Bank holiday– School closed 

Thursday 4th– Friday 5th May– Year 4 residential to Stratford 

Friday 26th May break up for half term 

Monday 5th June– School reopens 

Wednesday 12th July– Friday 14th July– Year 6 residential to Standon Bowers 

Friday 21st July– Break up for summer  

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/tySQRZDhy5


Year 3 Creative Church 

 

Thank you to everyone who attended the Year 3 Creative Church session this 
week. The art work is now proudly displayed in Church. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pupil Led Writing Competition 

A group of year 4 girls have set up a Christmas writing competition. The girls love writing and are urging other children in 

school to ‘explore their inner creativity’.  

 

If your child likes to write, and would like to enter a short Christmas story into the competition, please ensure entries are 
handed to the year 4 staff by Monday 12th December. 



 



Inspiration Day-Friday 6th January 2023 

Please find below details for Inspiration Day. 

Year 6 

The Victorians – Friday 6th January 2023 

Children are invited to travel back in time to 1896 by coming into school wearing suitable Victorian School dress for our 
Victorian School Day on the 29th April. The children will arrive in school dressed as Victorians and line up in two lines of 
boys and girls to begin their day. After handwashing and hand inspection, the children will experience what school life was 
like in the Victorian era by taking part in a range of activities. This will include a traditional arithmetic lesson, handwriting, 
British Values and Victorian Art in the afternoon. Children will also participate in Victorian playground games such as 
hopscotch, skipping and marbles. 

 

Year 5 

Year 5 will be taking part in the Viking worship as you know. We encourage children to dress up as a Viking or Anglo Saxon. 

They will learn about how Vikings lived, handling artefacts and will even taking part in a re-enactment Viking battle.   

 

 

        

 

 

 
Year 4 

During our Inspiration Day, Year 4 will be visiting mountains of the world. We will be considering what a mountaineer 
needs to complete a dangerous mountain trek and during the afternoon, we will create some mountain-inspired artwork. 

Please dress in your own clothes/hiking clothes.   

 

 

 

Year 3 

Friday 6th January  

In the Spring Term, the Year 3 children will be learning about the time period of ‘Stone Age To Iron Age’ in their weekly 

History lessons. During Inspiration Day, we will be immersing ourselves in creativity by researching and then designing our 

own cave paintings. We would therefore like your child to come dressed in Stone Age clothing for our Inspiration Day. Here 

are some ideas: 

 

 



Church Arrangements  

As you are aware, we will be holding our end of term Carol Concert in Church on Friday 16th December at 1.30pm. 

 

After the service, the children will walk back to school and will be dismissed at the end of the school day in the normal way.  

 

If you are available to help walk to church (the more helpers the better!) please come to school at 1.00pm. We would also 
need the walkers to help walk the children back to school after the service. If you are available to help with walking the 
children to and from church, Please complete the form below: 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/tySQRZDhy5 

Leaf Assembly Thursday 15th December  

Due to the number of children who are receiving their leaf next week, we will be having two presentations. 

 

Lower school Leaf Assembly 9.30am 

Upper School Leaf Assembly 10.15am 

 

If you would like to join virtually the assemblies with be shown via the link below: 

  

Click here to join the meeting  

Well Done Footballers!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A big well done to our football team who played Uplands last week. Uplands have a very strong team so it was a tough 

match. The final score was 0-0. We were very proud of you all. Well done. 

https://forms.office.com/e/tySQRZDhy5
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_MzQ3NjQ5YTYtMTZiMC00NjhjLTg3NTktZmVmOTJiOGE1MzY5%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%227a55254b-47a4-44bb-ba6a-353166641b59%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%2227405c98-515d-4570-9031-af3717980774%22%7d


Thought of the week 

Theme– Generosity  

A big thank our to year 6 who led an ‘Open the Book’ session this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

Santa Dash 

Thank you and well done to everyone who joined in the Santa Dash last weekend! The atmosphere was amazing and a great 

time was had by all! Due to the huge amount of entries from Christ Church Junior School, the event raised more than ever 

before. As a result the Beacon Centre for Blind would like Christ Church to join them at future events! Watch this space!...... 

 

Follow Christ Church Runs on 

Twitter for updates on our 

running events and cross 

country!  

https://www.expressandstar.com/entertainment/wolverhampton-

entertainment/2022/12/04/santa-run-fills-wolverhampton-park-with-festive-cheer-to-raise-

money-for-blind-centre/ 

https://www.expressandstar.com/entertainment/wolverhampton-entertainment/2022/12/04/santa-run-fills-wolverhampton-park-with-festive-cheer-to-raise-money-for-blind-centre/
https://www.expressandstar.com/entertainment/wolverhampton-entertainment/2022/12/04/santa-run-fills-wolverhampton-park-with-festive-cheer-to-raise-money-for-blind-centre/
https://www.expressandstar.com/entertainment/wolverhampton-entertainment/2022/12/04/santa-run-fills-wolverhampton-park-with-festive-cheer-to-raise-money-for-blind-centre/







